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CELEBRATING THE FRUIT 
OF GENEROSITY





THE VISION

“

In Fall 2019, we launched 
the Legacy campaign with a 
goal to build a new building 
for our Student Ministry 
and The Road, our missions 
sending ministry, and a 
new chapel. Faithbridgers 
answered the call, pledging 
$11.6MM to the Legacy 
Campaign!

Because of you, 
$11.6MM in total was 
pledged. Thank you 
for investing in the 
lives of our students!

Pledge Night

November 2019 



GROUNDBREAKING & 
PRAYER WALKS

In February 2020, we officially broke ground 
on our new building for students, missions, 
and Chapel with a special Groundbreaking 
Service. 



Groundbreaking 

Ceremony 

February 2020



FSM Grand Opening

January 2021



STUDENTS ATTENDED 
FSM SUMMER DAILIES

STUDENTS WORSHIPED  
ON SUNDAYS

CURIOUS 
LEADERS

NEW 
STUDENTS

STUDENTS ATTENDED 
WEDNESDAY NIGHTS

STUDENTS ATTENDED 
CURIOUS KICKOFF
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74 100

467

286

LEGACY IN ACTION

2021 was a big year in the life of our Student 
Ministry! During our FSM Grand Opening, we 
got to see over 375 students having a blast in our 
new Student Building thanks to your generosity!



Curious Kickoff

September 2021



SACRED SPACE

Since the opening of the new 
Student Building, we’ve had 
15 weddings, funerals, and 
infant baptism/dedication 
ceremonies in the Chapel.

Photo Credit: Katy Rox Photography



IT’S NOT TOO LATE TO 
MAKE A LEGACY IMPACT

Start Up

Stay In

Step Up

...and begin your Legacy giving.

...and finish your Legacy pledge strong.

...and go above and beyond your Legacy 
pledge.

To see how you can make 
an impact, you can visit 
faithbridge.org/legacy.





Dear Families of Faithbridge,

Thank you for supporting the Legacy Campaign. 
This Fall we’ve had nearly 500 students join us in 
worship on Sunday mornings and deep discipleship 
in our midweek programming! The energy in our 
beautiful new campus is surely exciting, but even 
more worthy of celebration are the stories of 
transformation that we encounter every single time 
we open the doors. I count myself blessed to serve 
these young people!

As our students have taken ownership of their new 
space, they’ve simultaneously been empowered 
to take ownership of their own faith. Not only is 
the building impressive, but also every detail is 
purposefully designed to maximize our unique 
student development model. Students are building 
community through play, worshipping corporately, 
and digging into Scripture in small groups every 
single week – under one roof! Our commitment to 
growing young disciples has been supercharged 
with this new blessing.

I’ve recently thought back to my first days of 
ministry at Faithbridge with my high schoolers in 
our original space, “the Loft,” in 2015. Our student 
leaders had God-sized dreams of building a student 
ministry that was so impactful it would eventually 
outgrow its venue. We had no idea then that the 
Lord would grow those seeds of faith into the 
campus we now call home. Your generosity and 
partnership with Faithbridge brought this vision to 
fruition and continues to fuel our hope that God will 
continue to do even more than we can imagine in 
the lives of the students of Spring, TX.

I thank you for your faithfulness in your support 
of FSM and pray Paul’s encouragement from                      
2 Corinthians 9:11 that “through us your generosity 
will result in thanksgiving to God.”

Blessings,

Chris Clark
FSM Director


